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Dear Dr. Muruganathan,  

 

It is well known that physicians are bombarded with advances in medical information from all 

corners.  There are more journals in the world than one can keep up with in one’s 

lifetime.  Collating services that summarize and collate key articles and authentic information 

concisely for quick review and use in clinical practice are increasingly becoming integral to 

staying informed and keeping up with advances in medicine and science.  I am delighted to note 

that under Dr. A. Muruganathan’s astute leadership, Medibeats is one such publication and 

digital platform that aims to provide up to date information in a concise and succinct format, and 

‘bite-sized’ snippets that are quickly referenced and memorized. 

  

To that end it is my hope and prayer that this service will be of maximal utility to frontline 

clinicians and academicians.  I applaud Dr. Muruganathan for his leadership and compliment 

him in his innovation and creativity. 

 

  

Warmly, 

  
George M. Abraham, MD, MPH, MACP, FIDSA, FRCP (UK) 
Chief of Medicine, Saint Vincent Hospital  

Professor of Medicine, University of Massachusetts Medical School 
President, American College of Physicians (ACP) 
  
123 Summer Street, Suite 385 
Worcester, MA 01608-1320 

 

 

 


